
Dear Parents/carers,  

When we return from the Easter holidays, we are on our final countdown to the SATs tests. 
SATS week is W/C 13th May. Over the Easter holidays, we recommend the children complete 
work little and often just to help keep everything ticking over.  

 

Firstly, we have sent home some past reading papers for you 
to support your child in completing these over the holidays.  

Our top tips for reading are:  

 Read the text in a whisper voice  
 Underline/highlight the key information in the text  
 PEE- Point, evidence, explain 

 

Alongside the reading papers, anytime they can spend on 
reading plus will also benefit them.  

 

 

As well as the past papers, any pages that the 
children can complete in their CGP homework 
books will also help to keep knowledge at the 
forefront of their minds.  

 

 

Lastly, we have also sent home some arithmetic 
tests for the children to complete to practice key methods.  

 

Thank you for your continued support, have a great Easter!  

Miss Rowson   

 

 


